Week 3- What is the Forest County Land and Water Resource Management Plan (LWRMP)?

Conservation Corner
Conservation Corner is a weekly article produced by the Forest County Land &Water Conservation Department. For more information contact Al Murray, Land&Water Resources Technician at 715-478-3893 or by e-mail at lcc@co.forest.wi.us. 
What is the Forest County Land and Water Resource Management Plan (LWRMP)? The LWRMP was developed to assist the county in managing and protecting the land and water resources throughout Forest County. The goals and objectives in the plan will help resolve local natural resources problems as identified by the citizens Advisory Committee (CAC). These goals and objectives also provide the basis for various private, local, state and federal agencies to coordinate implementation of their respective land and water management programs with goals as identified by Forest County in the LWRMP. To view the Forest County Land and Water Resource Management Plan please go to www.co.forest.wi.gov, click the departments tab, then click “Land Conservation”, a link to the LWRMP is on our website.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Just as a reminder to teachers and children in Grades 4-8, the 2018 Northwoods’ Invasive Species Poster Contest is now open. Entries must be received by Tuesday, May 1, 2018 at various locations throughout the north. There will be trophies in 4 divisions. For more information contact Oneida County LWCD at 715-369-7835 or e-mail at msadauskas@co.oneida.wi.us . Let’s get some involvement from the children in Forest County! 
